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Woohoo!! Generation Peace Academy is officially overseas. 

 

We have participants in Albania, Benin, Dominican Republic, and Zambia! We will be posting updates, 

blogs, and pictures so please stay tuned to our Facebook, website, and Instagram. 

 

Today, we are featuring the Dominican Republic! 

 

"Bienvenidos, friends! My name is L., and I'll be updating you all on GPA's activities in the beautiful 

nation of the Dominican Republic. We've got a lot on our schedule for the next couple of weeks, so we 

hope you'll tag along with our adventures, activities, and outreach to the people here!" 

 

 

 


